

President
Ethan Grover

Vice President and Secretary

Matt Koupal

Treasurer

Matt Pfister

Membership

David Dowling

Research Promotion

Matt Kosack

Technology Transfer

Ethan Grover

Student Activities

Zane Boylan

Grassroots Government
Activities

Ethan Grover

Historian

John Huntley, PE

Webmaster

Sherman Westvig

Newsletter Editor
Sean O'Connor

Webinar Program: The Importance Of Humidity

WHEN: Thursday December 15th at 12:00

Location of Meeting: O'Connor Company, 1221 Concourse Dr Lunch will start at 11:30

Please RSVP to sallv.bjorson@grcontrolsinc.com

Presented by: Dr. Stephanie Taylor



The <u>attached article</u> by Dr. Stephanie Taylor was published in Engineered Systems magazine. The article lays out what we as an industry have to do to make sure our buildings are not just efficient, but they are also healthy – a dangerously overlooked design aspect.

With the focus of building design becoming more and more in line with efficiency, we often forget to consider the health of the occupants.

All stakeholders; physicians, architects, contractors, engineers and building owners must come together to ensure this is not forgotten.

Dr. Taylor's article is an awesome call to arms for all to follow.

Please attend the webinar to learn more!

CHAPTER MAY NOT ACT FOR THE SOCIETY

American Society of Heating, Refrigerating and Air-Conditioning Engineers, Inc.



President's Message

As we approach Christmas and the end of the year I wanted to take a moment to wish all of you a happy holiday season. I hope that the year has been gainful and that you will prosper in 2017. We have an exciting webinar this month covering the importance of humidification. I hope that you will take something away that you can use in your professional career. I am sure you have been getting bombarded with the emails but I just wanted to remind you that the AHRI Expo/ASHRAE winter conference will be located in Las Vegas this year. It is rapidly approaching and will be hosted Jan 30 to Feb 1. Again, have wonderful holidays. Ethan Grover

Chapter Programs Schedule

Below is a listing of this year's programs. Please call or e-mail suggestions for programs as indicated below:

September 19, 2016	Constant Speed Pumping VS Variable speed Pumping	Andrei Hari
October 27, 2016	Rapid City Water Reclamation Facility Tour.	Clyde Jones
November 17, 2016	Design and Economics of Heat Pump Systems	Alan Niles
December 15, 2016	The Importance of Humidification	Webinar
January 19, 2017	Electro Technology Expo/ASHRAE Distinguished Lecturer	Dan Int-Hout
February 16, 2017	Architectural and Engineering Arbitration	Joe Lux
March 17, 2017	Picking the Right Fan (Twin City Fans)	TBD
April 21, 2017	TBD	TBD
May 19, 2017	TBD	TBD

Send program suggestions to: Ethan Grover

(P) 605-373-3812 (F) 605-373-3859

programs@blackhillsashrae.org

Membership

If anyone knows of someone who might be interested in becoming a member of ASHRAE, contact Mike Malone at: membershippromotion@blackhillsashrae.org

CHAPTER MAY NOT ACT FOR THE SOCIETY

American Society of Heating, Refrigerating and Air-Conditioning Engineers, Inc.